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Week of March 3rd – Wow, another snow day!! I think the kiddo’ are tired of “old 

man winter”.  We are all ready for warmer weather! 

Week of March 10th – Spring Break – Relax and enjoy!!! 

Week of March 17th – Welcome back from a very relaxing Spring Break.  Spring 

finally arrived this week- yeah!!!!  Teddy Bear Portraits dropped in to take the 

spring portraits for the daycare and daycare staff.  Parents should prepare their 

pocket books for those adorable pictures when they come in. 

Not only does EBLC have some cute little critters, our caterpillars have arrived and 

have already started eating. We can’t wait to watch them spin their chrysalises and 

emerge as beautiful butterflies. 

Preparation has begun for our spring program and open house.  The maintenance 

department worked diligently during spring break to build our PVC pipe room 

dividers for us to decorate as backdrops.  Teachers are creating wonderful 

backdrops for their class performances.  Students are practicing their songs and 

preparing their movements for our “Rock and Rhyme” show on Tuesday, March 25th.  

The Book Fair arrived and is set up for shopping.  We will have family night on 

Tuesday, March 25th after our “Rock and Rhyme” show.  This evening is also our 

Open House.  Parents and students are invited to come visit their child’s classroom 

and see all of the great things they are learning at EBLC.   



Week of March 24th – “Rock and Rhyme” time is the theme for our open house 

this week.  Students will be in costume and singing their favorite nursery rhyme 

songs.  Also, Scholastic Book Fair will be here all week for everyone to shop.    
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